Kevin Jackaman

From:

James Cordeiro <james@gotolive.co.uk>

Sent:

13 July 2018 18:26

To:

Ryan Esson

Subject:

DIY18 Resident Notes

Hi Ryan,

Residents notes from yesterday further from Ludwigs email:

- Church is a grade 1 listed building, had problems in the graveyard with public urination/harassment etc.
- Get back to wedding and start discussion regarding how both events and coincide.
- Worried about punter routes to site extra signage/toilets.
- Park gate locked and manned for entrance to park (residents)
- Shuttle buses from key locations brought up by a number of residents.
- Concerns about litter picking provisions further than the route to Morden station.
- Community Hotline sent out to residents as for previous events they had nothing through.

Thanks James

--

James Cordeiro

james@gotolive.co.uk



Kevin Jackaman

From: Ludwig // MJMK < ludwig@mjmk.co.uk>

Sent: 13 July 2018 17:34

To: Ryan Esson; Jake // MJMK; Marco Mendes; Alex Montgomerie; Sam Kicq

(sam@mjmk.co.uk); james@gotolive.co.uk; chris@gotolive.co.uk;

via@gotolive.co.uk

Subject: Residents Meeting Notes

Main Points:

Issues with wedding happening on the same day of the festival:

- Multiple mentions of potential fee to be paid
- Request of extra security allocated to church
- Comments about council not listening to residents
- Comments about wedding being booked for a year
- Comments about terrible experience with EE
 - Resident unhappy with EE last year:
- Drop off/ pick up was a disaster
- Promises not being kept (litter, security, community liaison)
- Demographics were incorrect

Security provisions:

- Request to extend security provisions:
- Lower on A24
- St Helier train station
 - Suggestion to have people come through Links Avenue rather than A24 less risks of nuisance
 - Request to lock and man small residential area in the park near Hillcross Avenue issues during EE last year
 - Suggestion to have buses take people to site from Morden Station

Roads & Highways

- Comments about CPA not getting in touch early enough with car park for EE
- Comments about issues with taping by 2nd drop off at EE

Litter

- Request to extend litter pick up to surrounding areas
- Comments about litter not being cleared after EE
- Charity run taking place next day, concerns about clean-up being successful

Sanitation

- Request to add more urinals and extend the perimeter
- Request to add signage including distance from site, toilets, entry/exit points

Noise/ community liaison

- Comments about information letter and hotline number not being communicated for EE
- Letter to be sent in consultation with council agencies
- Request to set up a post event liaison platform

Kevin Jackaman

From: Sam // MJMK <sam@mjmk.co.uk>

Sent: 13 July 2018 13:34

To: Ryan Esson; Chris Hill; James Cordeiro; Via Culpan
Cc: Jake // MJMK; Marco / / Mjmk; Ludwig // MJMK
Subject: July 12th Residents meeting - NAMES & EMAILS

Hey Ryan,

Please find details from the residents collected during yesterday's meeting.

Clare Heath-WhyteDavid Heath-Whyte

John Kingsley -

- Sean Cunniffe sean.cunniffe@mertongov.uk
- Liz Sherwood -
- Elspeth Clarke -
- Gillian Clarke -

Best Sam